
The Section Executive Committee Encourages you to Consider 
Becoming a Candidate for Serving on its  

Executive Committee (EC) in 2020 
 

Interested in running or have questions about serving on the 
Executive Committee?  
 
Elections are held annually in May of each year.  Please consider this 
opportunity to be of service to your Section colleagues and volunteer your 
time to work with other attorneys who have an interest in supporting the 
needs of solo and small firm attorneys. 
 
If you are potentially interested in serving on the Solo & Small Practice 
Section Executive Committee or have questions you can contact Shashi 
Vijay at shashi@vjlawfirm.com between now and April 1st!  
 
Executive Committee members serve a two-year term. Attendance is 
strongly encouraged at all 6 EC meetings during the year (a lack of 
attendance at two meetings may be grounds for removal from the EC). In 
addition, all subcommittees are working committees and participation in at 
least one subcommittee will be expected; subcommittee interest areas 
currently include assisting with: webinar topic and speaker selection, 
membership support, and support of identifying content for the members-
only area.  
 
EC Meetings last up to two hours, and are generally held in the WSBA 
Offices; however, all our EC meetings can be attended by conference call; 
thus you can participate in meetings from anywhere in the state. 
  
 
 
 


